
Principal  Deputy  High
Representative Moore met with
Cardinal Puljic

Principle Deputy High Representative Roderick Moore met today
with  Cardinal  Vinko  Puljic.  Ambassador  Moore  and  Cardinal
Puljic exchanged views on social issues pertinent to Bosnia
and  Herzgovina today.  The PDHR ‘s meeting with Cardinal
Puljic is  the  first in a series  that the  PDHR will hold
with religious leaders in Bosnia and Herzegovina.
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